Dear students

Since your exams are coming up and you have an English component to it, it will be necessary for you to have some practice on the activities given in your handouts. I really appreciate it if you could post your answers (the hard copies) to the ELTU or the Dean's office so that I can go through them, do the necessary corrections and have a session on the moodle to discuss the common errors. Please pay attention to the already uploaded handouts on letter writing, process writing and essay writing. If you have any questions/suggestions, please feel free to contact me via email: eltumedicalperadeniya@gmail.com.

Coordinator/ ELTU.